

BEHAVIORAL HEALTH ADVISORY BOARD (BHAB) ACTION ITEM

CONTINUATION OF BHAB WORKGROUPS for 2020 DECEMBER 5, 2019

On October 13, 2019 the Behavioral Health Advisory Board held a Fall Retreat where BHAB members discussed their priority issues for consideration in 2020. It was determined that in order to advance these priorities, workgroups in existence for 2019 would all be continued in 2020.

The first task of the workgroup shall be to confirm, at the January 2020 BHAB meeting: a continuation or update to the purpose statement for the workgroup, and a confirmation of a chairperson selected from the appointed members.

It is therefore, the Chairperson's recommendation that the following workgroups be continued, comprised of the following members:

Building A Better BHAB:

- Che Hernandez
- Jerry Hall
- John Sturm
- Richard McGaffigan

Continuum of Care:

- Bill Stewart
- Janice Luna-Reynoso
- Judith Yates
- Michael Matthews
- Mike Grattan
- Rick McGaffigan
- Shannon Jaccard

Homelessness:

- Che Hernandez
- Ed Weiner
- Janice Luna-Reynoso
- Joel San Juan
- John Sturm